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DEADLINE EXTENDED TO MARCH 30, 2015 

Notice of Funding Availability 

Homeownership Projects and Programs 
 

The State of Connecticut Department of Housing (“DOH”) released a Notice of Funding Availability 

(“NOFA”) on September 30, 2014 directed to applicants seeking to create homeownership opportunities 

for eligible households throughout the State. The application deadline has been extended from March 2, 

2015 to March 30, 2015.  

 

DOH will repeat the applicant information session that was held on January 26, 2015 and will also 

provide training on the Consolidated Application.  The date, time and availability of this information 

session will be announced on the DOH Website (www.ct.gov/doh). 

 

 

http://www.ct.gov/doh

